
Comment from The League of American Bicyclists 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Dec 15, 2021 

The League of American Bicyclists recently partnered with Argo AI to develop guidelines for 

interactions between automated driving systems and people bicycling. 

 

Here is the press release: https://bikeleague.org/content/league-american-bicyclists-assists-argo-

ai-developing-best-practices-autonomous-vehicles 

 

Here is a blog with a bit more information: https://groundtruthautonomy.com/argo-league-of-

american-bicyclists-guidelines-help-autonomous-vehicles-safely-coexist-with-cyclists/ 

 

We feel it is critically important that the safety of people biking and walking is a core 

competency of automated driving systems. We look forward to working with NHTSA to ensure 

that their development is a positive development for people who bike and walk. 
 


